
 

NOTICE 

 

DATE : 02-07-2024 

 

This is for general information to intended students who are waiting for 

Admission for FYUGP (BA) First Semester that the Final Spot Admission will 

be open again from 29th to 31st July, 2024 along with Spot Admission to fill-up 

any remaining vacant seats.  

All options of new registration, updation etc, as available both to the applicants 

as well as colleges in the current spot admission round shall remain the same 

during the final Spot Admission round from 29th to 31st July, 2024.  

 

Admission portal https://assamadmission.samarth.ac.in/ 

 

 

 

 

        Principal  

Sontali Anchalik College 

https://assamadmission.samarth.ac.in/

